
 

CUPERTINO ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT REVIEW 
COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Economic 
Development Review Committee scheduled for August 12, 2020, has been 
cancelled due to a lack of a quorum. 
 
Dated this 5th day of August 2020. 
 
 

/s/Angela Tsui_____________ 
      Liaison 

 


